
Please vote no on HB 4135. The bill is not written carefully to protect oregonians rights to basic food and 
water. Don't create more problems for the end of Life.care. Thank you. Please vote no on HB 4135. 
 
CAROLE SCHARWATT  
13980 Amberwood Circle  
Lake Oswego,  Oregon 97035 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 

 


